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Amazing Eisteddfod Projects 

Thank you so much for the superb effort with homework projects, we are thrilled 

with the children’s hard work and have loved sharing them. We are so impressed 

we have decided to launch a half termly family project linked to our values topic. 

So the next one will be on Security.  You can do anything you like, such as writing 

a story, making a model, creating a song or dance etc.  The opportunities are 

limitless.  Our awards assembly at the end of each half term will be a celebration 

of the wonderful work.  This half term our focus will be security and you can send 

your projects from Monday 4th April. Every child who brings in a project will get 5 

Dojo points as an extra well done! 

Security 

Our value this half term is Security and when we talk about security we say: We 

look after each other and keep ourselves and others safe. 

Equipment in School 

We are lucky to have play equipment and areas in school but we are noticing that 

children are using these before and after school which is not covered by our 

insurance and our risk assessment so please don’t allow your child/ren to use the 

play equipment.  

Our New Edible Classroom 

We are really fortunate to have a new Edible Classroom that has just been built 

on the junior yard. Edible Classrooms offer a lively, engaging, multi-sensory way to 

teach children about growing and eating healthy food.  Our children are loving 

using this space for learning and planting vegetables and we have some exciting 

plans to grow food to be able to sell in Herbie’s Hut.  Watch this space! 


